
Hanson 200th Anniversary Committee 
September 26, 2019 

 
 
 

Members in Attendance- Lee Gamache, , Laura FitzGerald- Kemmett, Amanda Sullivan, Anne Merlin, 
Marcus Linn, Joshua Singer, Christine Spence, Audrey Flannagan 
 
Guests in Attendance- Wes Blauss, Joanne Blauss, T.K Skindarion 
 

Meeting Called to Order at 7:04pm 
 
Old Business 
 
Calendar Update- Matt Dyer and Wes Blauss are continuing production of the Hanson 200th 
Calendars. Audrey will be obtaining cost estimates from various sources to include her own 
employer Hart Hank. While she is not financially incentivized regardless of who the 
committee selects, the committee will reach out to the appropriate personnel to ensure we 
follow the correct procedures regarding the matter. 
 
Kickoff Celebration- Marcus is still selecting a location and will contact Lakeside Villa, Halifax 
Country Club and Ridder Farm 
 
Old Home Days- Christy will be reaching out to school committee regarding possible 
locations for the event 
 
Monte Carlo Night Fundraiser- Josh and Amanda have not been able to get a commitment 
from Meadowbrook and the vendor needs an answer as soon as possible as possible. If one 
cannot be provided we will need to forego the event.  

 
 

New Business 
 

The committee was joined by T.K. Skindarion of Conventures, an event planning firm. He 
presented the service Conventures provides as they have assisted with planning and 
executing town anniversaries for other towns. The committee discussed whether exploring 
use of Conventures Services would make sense. As a result, the Committee chose not to 
enter into partnership with Conventures at this time. 

 

A motion was made by Joshua Singer, 2nd by Anne Merlin to allocate a budget of no greater 
than $1000 to purchase custom made 200th Anniversary calendars pending selection of a 
vendor.  
Motion passes 7-0. 

 



A motion was made by Laura FitzGerald- Kemmett, 2nd by Marcus Linn to allocate a budget 
of not more than $2,000 to purchase promotional 200th items to be sold in person at future 
events.  
Motion passes 7-0 

A motion was made by Audrey Flanagan, 2nd by Amanda Hauck, to sponsor the 2020 Town 
Holiday celebration. 
Motion passes 7-0 
 
The committee’s next meeting will be 10/10/2019 in the selectman’s room. Moving forward 
the committee has decided to meet twice per month on the 2nd and last Thursday each 
month. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Marcus Linn, 2nd by Anne Merlin.  
Motion passes 7-0 
Meeting adjourned at 8:17pm.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


